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Winter weather 

The weather is getting colder and we want to ensure that everyone is 

aware of the procedures. We will endeavour to open when it is snowing. 

On days when we have snow, you will receive a text message by 7:45am 

to confirm whether or not the school will be open.  

Please ensure your child is coming to school with coats, hats and scarves.  

 

 

Our dodgeball team represented 

the school amazingly this week. 

They attended Congleton High 

School’s tournament on 

Wednesday evening and came 

out as winners. Well done to all 

that took part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asia class (Rec): Phoebe 

Antarctica (Y1):Jaymin & Ihor 

Africa (Y2): Charlotte & Olivia 

Europe (Y3): Mikayla & Amelia  

Australia (Y4): Skylar & James 

South America (Y5): Braxton,Ollie, 

Carlito,Imogen & Ellie 

North America (Y6): Layton & Joecy 

Attendance - 

Asia class (Rec): 91.18% 

Antarctica (Y1):92.1% 

Africa (Y2):90%  

Europe (Y3): 80% 

Australia (Y4): 88.42% 

South America (Y5): 80% 

North America (Y6):90.42% 

 

Please ensure your child is 

reading every night for at least 15 

minutes.  

 
 

 

 

On Thursday 7th December, your child 

can come to school in a Christmas 

jumper. The rest of school uniform 

should be worn. You can donate 

through Arbor (under trips).  All 

proceeds will go to the ADHD 

foundation.  

We can’t wait to see all the children and 

adults dressed for Christmas!  

 

Choir 

Our school choir were in high 

demand last week. They 

performed beautifully at two 

events. One was to open the new 

community hub; the other 

performance was during the 

Congleton light switch on.  

If you want your child to attend 

choir, keep an eye out for when 

new clubs come out on Arbor.  

 

 

 

 


